COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SIHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, I ondon, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

8th December, 1961.

Dear Sirs,
Stesmer "NAVIYM HIZBURYL"

Ww

I acknowledge the receipt of your cablegram of
the 4th instant and, in reply, om pleased to say the
Cormittee will not object to the overdue ‘Dacld.ng and
Toiler Surveys being deferred until January, 1962, as
desired by the Owners but, bearing in mind the age of
the ship, the Committee must require tl.cse surveys
to be heid without fail ae now stated if rurther maintenance
of clase beyonl Januery is desired.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Commititec,

The SBurveyors
RIO DE JANZ 5.
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Lloyd’s Registe%r
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